
CHRIST THE KING~Year A 
Diocesan Theme “Whoever does the will of God, is my brother and sister and mother”(Mark 3.35) 

 “THE CHURCH IS GOD’S FAMILY: LOVE IS OUR MISSION” 
Parish Mission Statement: “LOVE GOD, LOVE OTHERS, MAKE DISCIPLES" 

 
 
 
Saturday, November 22nd~St. Cecilia 

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Al Clarke 
by Harriet Clarke and family  

Sunday, November 23rd~Christ the King 
9:00 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 
10:45 am Repose of the soul of Stephan Carignan 
by the CWL 

Tuesday, November 25th  
7:00pm  

Wednesday, November 26th~STA 
9:00 am  

Thursday, November 27th  
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Jean 
Tetreault by Gary Plant 

Friday, November 28th  

 9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Bernard 
Mascaro by the James family 

Saturday, November 29th  
4:30 pm For the deceased members of the 
McKlusky family by Donna McKlusky 

Sunday, November 30th First Sunday of Advent 
9:00 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 
10:45 am For God's blessing and favor upon Dr. 
Chantal and her entire family by Fr. Anthony 
Ibeazor 
 

     ~ IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 
For the sick among our families and friends especially: 
Marcel Sirois, Annette Cyr, Margaret Robertson, Mike 
Knowles, Maddy Nichol, Ken Woods and Stephen 
Williams. 
 
           YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

November 16th, 2014 =$3,385.00  
Thank you for your generosity and support                                     

 
Pope’s prayer intentions for November 2014:  
That all who suffer loneliness may experience the 
closeness of God and the support of others. That young 
seminarians and religious may have wise and well-
formed mentors. 
 
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca                      

Email: admin@olmm.ca  

Pastor’s Corner 
 
Today, the last Sunday of the liturgical year, the 

Church celebrates the Solemnity of Christ, King of the 

Universe. Today the church invites us to celebrate 

Jesus as the King of the universe and most importantly, 

the King and Centre of our hearts. The challenge before 

us today is to be able to recognize Christ in the less 

fortunate among us. By recognizing Jesus in the poor 

and needy, we become part of His kingdom. 

 

Mother Teresa 

When we try to think of people who have responded to 

this invitation in a radical manner, we think of Blessed 

Mother Teresa who became famous by helping the 

poor and destitute people living in the slums of 

Calcutta. Mother Teresa’s extraordinary acts of charity 

were motivated by her conviction that Christ lives in 

each and every human person especially the poor and 

the suffering. She stated that love, humanity and 

helping others selflessly were her reasons to live on 

earth and today she enjoys a place of pride in the 

Kingdom of her Master! 

 

Heirs of the Kingdom 

Through baptism, we become members and heirs of 

His Kingdom. If Jesus is indeed our king, we have to 

pay attention to His words and respond to them not just 

with pious thoughts but with deeds. In other words, 

Jesus will never be king of our hearts unless we show 

mercy and compassion to the needy and less privileged. 

The conclusion is obvious: it is not possible to be 

committed to Christ without being committed to the 

least of His brothers and sisters. Furthermore, as 

members of His Kingdom, it is our responsibility to 

make His Kingdom known in the world – not a 

kingdom of political power obtained through weapons 

and violence, but a Kingdom of truth, justice, love and 

peace! 

May our minds and hearts be open to the teaching of 

Christ our King! 

 

Have a great week! 

Fr. Paul 
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THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday, November 25th  
~ Adult choir~ 7:30~Church 
Wednesday, November 26th  
~Edge youth group~6:30-8:00pm~hall 
Thursday, November 27th  
~1st Communion Parish class~6:00-7:00pm~ hall 
~Altar servers workshop~7:00pm~Church 
~K of C general meeting~7:30pm~hall 
Sunday, November 29th  
K of C breakfast after both Masses 

 
NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday, December 1st  
~ Adult choir~ 7:30~Church 
Wednesday, December 2nd  
~Edge youth group~6:30-8:00pm ~hall 
Thursday, December 3rd  
~1st Communion parish class~6:00-7:00pm~ hall 
 
There will be an altar server workshop on Thursday 
November 27 at 7pm 
 
BULLETIN SPONSORSHIP We encourage parishioners 
to patronize our bulletin sponsors who advertise on the 
back page of the bulletin. Their financial support 
provides bulletin service to the Church at no cost to us. 

 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS  
If you are new to Our Lady of the Miraculous 
Medal Church, welcome to our Parish. Please take a 
moment to fill in the registration form found on the table 
in the Church foyer. Say “hello” to Fr. Paul and share 
fellowship with parishioners at one of our events.  
 
House Blessing In keeping with the old Christian 
tradition of house blessing, Fr. Paul will be available to 
visit your home to bless it. Please call the office to set a 
date and time. 
                                                                                                                                                                 
PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE 
MIRACULOUS MEDAL is available to go home with a 
family this week. If you wish to take home Our Lady for 
one week, please sign up on the sheet on the table in the 
foyer 

 

 

 
 
OLMM Rediscovers Catholicism will be breaking for 
the Advent season.  We will re-commence in early 
January 2015. The date will be in a later bulletin. 
 
'The Novena to Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal 
begins on Nov. 17th and ends on Nov. 25th. 
In addition to your own prayer requests, could you join 
us in praying for the following: for an end to the culture 
of death, especially abortion and euthanasia; for world 
peace, and the election of God-fearing world leaders in 
all countries and for the persecuted Christians and the 
conversion of their persecutors. Let us all remember 
that: "All that is necessary for the triumph of evil is that 
good men do nothing". Edmund Burke 
 
“Catholic parishioners can receive news from the 
Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario on our 
website (www.cdsbeo.on.ca ), by visiting our blog, or by 
receiving our electronic newsletter.To sign up, simply 
forward your e-mail address to mail@cdsbeo.on.ca to be 
added to the list.This will provide you with current news 
and information on the great things happening in our 
schools.” 
 
INVITATION FROM ARCHBISHOP PRENDERGAST: There 
will be a Mass at 5:00 p.m. at Notre Dame Cathedral 
followed by a ‘Wine and Cheese Reception’ at 6:00 p.m. 
in the parish hall, on the Solemnity of the Immaculate 
Conception, Monday, December 8. At the reception, 
the video production on the Multifaith Housing Initiative 
and Village Bruyère prepared for the Archbishop’s 
Charity Dinner will be shown and the Archbishop will 
give a short version of his address. Presentations will be 
made to the beneficiaries at that time.  All are most 
welcome. 
 
Thank you to all who helped to make the CWL Bake 
Sale and Bazaar a success. The winner of the 50-50 draw 
of $110.00 was Tom Egan.  The winner of the card 
game “Find the queen of hearts” was Jane Munro.  

 
During the flu season, it is acceptable to omit the 
handshake at the "Sign of Peace".  Please note that there 
are hand sanitizers available at both entrances to the 
Church. 

http://www.cdsbeo.on.ca/
mailto:mail@cdsbeo.on.ca

